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Dear Parent, 
 

Season's Greetings from the school! 
 

The views of parents and the interests of our students are always uppermost in our minds, as we 

formulate any new policy, or launch any initiative. Today, we are writing to you to seek your views and 
suggestions regarding topics ranging from school education, boarding schools, and Bal Bharati itself. 

You may choose to take this survey as a couple (along with your spouse), or as an individual. 
 

Your participation in this survey is voluntary and your responses will remain confidential, as we will 

only be able to see the collated responses of all parents put together.  
 

This survey will take you just 15 minutes to complete. We would appreciate it, if you could submit your 
responses latest by 10 Jan, 2025, helping us in improving our functioning as an institution, and in 

introducing new opportunities for your child. 

 
To take the survey, please click on the link below: 

 
https://forms.gle/52FEZqXj7NTastYy8  

 
Look forward to your response and many thanks in advance. 

 

 

Regards 

 
Harsh Kumar 

Principal 
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